VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND PoweEr COMPANY

/6/(./ \

RICHMOND ,ViIRGINIA 28261

April 19, 1976

Mz, Norman C. Meseley, Director Serisl No. 945/031676
Office of Inspaction & Enforcement LQA/DWSx:ce

Region II Docket Hos, #50-280

U. 8. fuclear Regulatory Commisaion : 50--281
230 Peachtree Street, Northwest License Nog. DPR-32
Atlanta, Geovzis 30303 DPR=-37

Dear Mx. Moseley:

In response to your letter of March 16, 1676, in which IE Bulletin
numberg 76~02 and 76-03 were enclosed, we have made the following findings
with respect to Surry Powver Station:

1. The types of velays mentioned in IE Bulletin 76-02 (GE type
HFA, HGA, HRA, HMA) are installed in various systems at Swrry.
Review of the fallure history of these vrelays has revealed
that no failures of the kind mentioned in the Bulletin have
cccurred In the nearly four years of station opevation.
Presently, no .ection with xegard to Bulletin 76-02 ia
regulred. If fallures of the type mentioned do occur in the
future, we would reevaluate the Bulletin at that tinme.

2. The type of relay mentioned in IE Bulletin 76-03 (CE type
12 STD 15B5A) is not lastalled at Surry; therefore no
further action is required or planned.

If you have further gquestions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

7 A -
237-/{}?Jy5bé£522ri71//

C. M. Stallings ~
Vice President - Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Dr. Ernst Volgenau, Director\//
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U, 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commiszsion
Washington, D. C. 20555
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